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 In accordance with my authority under AS 44.62.125(b), please forward to the publisher 
the corrections to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) described below. These revisions 
correct manifest printing errors. 
 
 The regulation to be revised is 4 AAC 06.079. The revisions to that subsection are as 
follows: 
 
 - In the introductory language of 4 AAC 06.079(b)(1), please delete the phrase: “with a 
grade point average of 2.5 or higher on a scale of 4.0”. 
 
 - Please set out 4 AAC 06.079(b)(1)(A) to read: “achieve a grade point average of 2.5 or 
higher on a scale of 4.0 in English language arts classes;” and re-letter the subsequent 
subparagraphs accordingly. 
 
 - In 4 AAC 06.079(d)(3) please change the word “freshman” to “sophomore”. 
 
 In addition, in the editor's note following 4 AAC 06.079 please add a new paragraph at 
the end to read as follows: 
 

 As of Register 245 (April 2023), the regulations attorney 
made corrections under AS 44.62.125(b)(6), to 4 AAC 06.079 to 
reflect adopted changes not previously incorporated. 
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Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me if you have additional questions. 
 
RCP:fcb 
 
 
CC:  Janell Andrews, Regulations Contact 
  Department of Education and Early Development 
 
  Susan Sonneborn, Assistant Attorney General 
  Department of Law 
 
  Steve Weaver, Senior Assistant Attorney General 
  Department of Law 
   
  Kady Levale, Regulations Coordinator  
  Office of the Lieutenant Governor 
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